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NOTICE TO RESIDENT 
 

 

 

 

CONSTRUCTION OF SHARED USER PATH 
 
Please be advised that Hisway has been contracted by Shoalhaven City Council for the construction of a 
Shared User Path in the road reserve along the frontage/adjacent to your property. This path commences 
at the Tasman Holiday Park Racecourse Beach and terminates at Shelley Beach access carpark. This 
contract involves the construction of concrete shared user path including vegetation removal, minor 
earthworks, and stormwater construction. 

The work is planned to commence in the first week of November and is expected to take around three 
months to completion. Traffic control will be in place where required to minimise disruption while this 
work takes place. 

We thank you for your co-operation whilst this work is being conducted. 

For further general enquiries please do not hesitate to contact Hisway Project Engineer Kim Zammit on 
0438 537 178. 

 
Regards, 
  
Kim Zammit 
 
Project Engineer 
Hisway Water 
kim@hisway.com.au 
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